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Speaking of Jack Kent… 

I’ve also created a website devoted to Jack’s work. Check it out here! 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Cover Reveal! 

 

My fourth book, Jack Kent: The Wit, Whimsy, and Wisdom of a Comic 

Storyteller, is scheduled for publication in August 2023! Here’s the 

cover:  
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As always, love, peace, and thanks for reading. 

The Berenstain Bears Max Out Their Library Cards 

 

In preparation for my next project, I’ve been trying to read as many 

Berenstain Bears books as I possibly can, which is no small task 

since there are have been approximately 450 unique books about the 

Bears.   

 

I estimate that I’ve gotten about halfway there in the past two 

months. Thank goodness for the public library! 
 

 

 

 And Finally, a Brain Cloud 

 

 

 


